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23rd October 24 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Parent Consultation Meetings: Autumn 2024 

 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming you and your child to our Parent Consultation Meetings just after 

half term. During these meetings, you will have the opportunity to meet with your child’s class teacher to discuss 

how your child is progressing and how to best support them at home. You will also have the opportunity to look 

through some of their work with your child. 

 

These meetings are scheduled for Tuesday 12th November and Thursday 14th November. 

Appointments will be available between the following times: 

 

Tuesday 12th November: 3.30pm – 6.20pm 
Reception to Year 6 
 
Nursery:  4.00pm – 5.30pm 
 

Thursday 14th November: 5.00pm – 7.30pm 
Reception to Year 6 
 
Nursery 4.00pm-5.30pm 

 

Appointments can be booked on School Money, our online system. Please book your appointment by Tuesday 5th 

November 

 

We would encourage parents to arrive ten minutes before their allotted meeting time to allow time to look through 

your child’s work with them before meeting with the teacher. Pupils (particularly in Years 1 - 6) should attend 

these meetings also so that they can share their work and contribute to the discussions about their learning. 

 

Parents should be aware that we have introduced a new approach to writing this year which means that the type 

and volume of learning in these books will look very different.  A greater volume of writing will be seen from next 

term. 

 

The meetings for all year groups will be held in the school hall. Parents/carers will be directed accordingly by 

school staff and Year 6 Ambassadors, on arrival at the main school entrance. 

 

We look forward to seeing you and your child at these meetings. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr C Beazeley 

Headteacher 
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